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 Friday Note  

1 March 2019 

 
Dear Parents 
Welcome back! We hope you all had a lovely restful 
week off enjoying the lovely weather.  
 

World Book Day 

Next week is BOOK WEEK! There will 

be lots of reading-related activities 

in school, including Mystery Reader 

and welcoming a virtual author into 

our classrooms. On Monday we will 

be launching our annual Sponsored Read and children 

will be bringing home letters and sponsor forms so 

please support us with this. It's a great way to 

encourage reading and raise extra money for us to 

buy brand new books in school. We hope you will all 

enjoy time to read, share and enjoy books next week. 

 

World Book Day on Thursday 7th. We are welcoming 

children to come to school dressed as their favourite 

book character or in a colour of their choice from the 

book ‘The Day the Crayons Quit’. The kitchen will be 

doing a special themed lunch  

Matilda's Magical Meatballs 

Whizzpopping Bean Lasagne  with Garlic 
Bread 

BFG Burger 

Roald Dahl's Delumptious Jackets 

Sides: 

George's Marvellous Mixed Vegetables 

Farmer Boggis Salad Selection 

Desserts: 

Charlie's Chocolate Factory Cake 

James' Giant Peach Crumble with Custard 

Fantastic Mr Fox's Fresh Fruit Salad 

 

 

Contact Details 

If you have changed your mobile number recently or 

have not received a text from us in a while please 

come and check we have the correct number on file 

for you. You parents evening invite will be sent out on 

Monday via text, if we don’t have the correct number 

for you, you won’t get the invite!  

 

Key Stage 1 Stay and SPAG 

Thank you to everyone who was able to come for the 

Key Stage One Stay and SPAG 

 

Royal Visit Radstock Museum 

Thank you to the children who met HRH Sophie, 

Countess Of Wessex at an event at Radstock Museum 

on Tuesday. They had to do an awful lot of waiting 

around before the Countess glamorously arrived by 

helicopter. They were joined by her (she sat next to 

Shannon!) for a model Victorian school lesson and 

then Tayla presented her with a bouquet. The children 

were an absolute delight and a credit to Westfield and 

their families. Thank you to Mrs Higgs who gave up 

her afternoon to support the children.  
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Football 

We have had two football matches this week. Thank 

you and well done to the team. Great effort!  

 

Red Nose Day  

Comic Relief is on March 11th this year and we have 

Red Noses on sale in the office for £1.25 each.  

 

London 

A huge thank you and well done to Mrs Phillips for 

organising such a successful trip to London yesterday. 

It was a mammoth task and without all the support 

and help from the volunteers it wouldn’t have been 

possible so thanks to everyone who came and to all 

the parents for letting us take your children on this 

adventure!  

 

Headlice 

Several children have come into school this week with 

headlice. Please can you check your child/rens heads 

over the weekend and see if we can start the new 

week nit free. Thank you  

 

Baby News  

We are very pleased to let you know that Mrs York 

(Rhi) from Nursery has had a baby girl. Florence was 

born yesterday weighing 7lb 13oz. 

 

 

Chicken Pox 

We have had more than 20 cases of chicken pox in 

school at the moment. Mainly Key stage 1 but across 

the whole school so it’s obviously doing the rounds! 

Just a reminder that children need to stay off until the 

last spot has scabbed over as they are still infectious 

while spots are healing. Every cases is different, some 

children are clear within a few days and others take a 

week or more. Once you have told us your child is off 

with chicken pox we expect them off for a least a few 

days so no need to call every day. 

 

Year 6 Camp 2019 

Thank you to all the parents who attended the 

meeting about next year’s Y6 Camp. In a nutshell: 

It is at Deanfield Study Centre in the Forest Of Dean 

from Sept 23rd-27th. Cost is £350.00 - this is now on 

ParentPay. The cost MIGHT go down, but won’t go up. 

Includes free Y6 t-shirt!! We will share a kit list and 

deposit letter next week. If you have any questions, 

please do ask. 

 

Cross Country 

There is a cross country race on Tuesday at Tor 

Leisure, Glastonbury at 4.00pm. Mr Chorley will not 

be there as he will be at the Year 6 cross country race 

at Somervale, all Year 6’s to attend. This also starts at 

4.00pm. 

 

March 
Fri 1  PTA Film Night 
Mon 4  Book Week 
Thurs 7  World Book Day – Dress Up Day  
  KS2 Stay and… SPAG 
Mon 11  Parents Evening 3.30pm-6.30pm 
Thurs 14 Parents Evening 4.30pm-7.30pm 
 
April 
Fri 5  Pupils break up for Easter 
Tues 23  Pupils back to school 
 
May  
Weds 1-3 Year 4 Camp 
  KS1 Stay and… Shape 
Weds 8  KS2 Stay and… Shape 
Mon 13- 
Fri 17  Year 6 SATs 
Fri 24  Pupils break up for half term 
 
June 
Mon 3  Pupils back to school 
Tues 11  KS1 Stay and… Puzzle 
Tues 18  KS2 Stay and… Puzzle 
 


